
Bunches Bend Protection Meeting. August 11, 2021. East Carroll Parish Police Jury Room.  

Commissioners present Tap Parker, Steve Brown, Steve Cochran, Shannon Baker, Teddy 
Schneider, David Oswalt, and Andy Brister. 

David Oswalt approved May meeting minutes. Seconded by Steve Cochran. 

Steve Brown presented financial report. There is $208,901 in ad valorem account.  Teddy 
Schneider made a motion to approve. It was seconded by David Oswalt. 

Moe Taylor is to clip the levee by September 1. David Lyons is to fix any issues. 

Pumping station had to have the panel replaced which costed $20,000. Insurance did pay 
$15,000 with a $2500 deductible. 

Voted to adopt the 2021 millage rate of 311 mils. Passed unanimously on the resolution. There 
were no public comments. 

We voted unanimously yes to the millage levied on crop land for 2020/2021 tax roll at $21.00 
per acre and $2.00 per acre on all other lands. No public comment. 

Next meeting October 14. 

Meeting adjourned. 


